
Year 2
2023-2024



Year 2 Thistle:  
Ms Brommage (Class Teacher)
Ms Hurley (HLTA)

Year 2 Honeysuckle:
Ms Williams (Class Teacher)
Ms Hurley (HLTA)



Reading

Reading books are changed once a week on 
Fridays.

Reading is continually assessed and therefore 
children may occasionally move up or down 
reading bands.

Y2 Reading exemplification (expected)

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HXfgMv5hTrs


Reading Records

When you read with your child, please write a 
comment in your child’s reading record. 



Library

Children will have a library session once a 
week.

Children will be able to borrow one book every 
week to read for pleasure. 

Year 2’s library day is Wednesday.



Curriculum

The details of topics covered will be found on 
the school website- including knowledge 
organisers and key instant recall facts.



Punctuality
All Year 2 children line up in the KS2 
playground at 8.50am.

End of day pick up time is at 3.30pm in the 
KS2 playground.



Communication

Please contact the school office via email if you 
wish to discuss something.  Alternatively, we are 
able to speak in the playground at drop-off
Email:   admin@princessfrederica.com

Class teacher

Head of school: Ms. Christopher

Executive head Teacher: Ms. Bouette



Uniform

Princess Frederica is a uniformed school.  We 
expect children to wear the school uniform with 
black shoes.



P.E. Kit

Your child needs black shorts or grey tracksuit 
bottoms and a plain T-shirt (which should be the 
colour of their house) for PE sessions.  

Plimsolls or trainers are also required. 

Children are to wear their PE kits to school on 
their PE day. 

PE day – Tuesday and Thursday



Behaviour

We have high expectations for 
behaviour in year 2 as we know 
this will help children’s learning, 
now and in future years.



Mathletics Homework

Mathletics homework commences this Friday 
22nd September. 

We will set 2 activities that link to Maths topics 
being studied in class.

Teachers will use Mathletics as part of their 
assessments for Maths. 



Spelling

We are no longer setting spellings in year 2. 
Instead, spellings will be taught as part of 
English and Phonics. 



Trips

There will be a sleepover at the school in the 
Summer Term. This has been provisionally set 
for Friday 21st June. More details will follow. 

We will also aim for at least 1 day trip per term.



Snacks

The school provides fresh fruit every day at 
break time.  

There is no need to send snacks in with your 
child.  

If you do wish to send something in, please 
ensure it is healthy and meets the school’s 
policy. 



Any questions?

Thank you for attending.


